
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issue 51  29th April 2022 
a bumper issue 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Message from Mrs Scott 

Welcome to the Summer Term 

 
It has been a joy to see the children return with such positivity and enthusiasm and open to the possibilities the 
new school term brings with it. Please keep an eye open for information regarding school events this term. We 
look forward to our forthcoming Jubilee celebrations, sports days, Year 6's events to name a few. Thank you to all 
of you who gave your ideas regarding the traditions of the school you value. This will help us in planning key 
annual events moving forward to strengthen our partnerships.  
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Scott 
 

PFA Appeal 

WILLING PARENTS WANTED TO JOIN THE PFA 
Over the years the school has been supported by the Parents & Friends Association (PFA) offering additional 
funding and activities for the school. More recently this has been put on hold - COVID rules prevented anything 
from happening, and the Chair & Treasurer stepped down as their children moved to high school. 
 
Now is a great time to get things back up and running as the additional funds raised by the PFA have supported 
the school immensely - providing iPads, gifts for the children at Christmas, school discos and fetes and more 
recently upgrading the play equipment.  
 
If you'd like to get involved and help re-invigorate the PFA please email Ali Mills (Jasmine's 
mum) ali_bloomfield@hotmail.co.uk. 
 

This week’s Awards 
 
 
 
Star of the Week      Citizen of the Week 
Leo G for brilliant writing     Jack Sh brilliant listening and concentration 
Hope for her enthusiasm with learning our model text Beth for organising a lunchtime Lace club 
Thomas B for writing a brilliant poem    Ava-Grace for working hard and showing enthusiasm 
Poppy for an amazing Lion mask design   Jonah  

Don’t forget the school is closed to pupils on Monday for the Bank Holiday AND Tuesday for a staff PD Day.  We 
will welcome the children back on Wednesday 

Bank Holiday 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

We would like to invite you to our Jubilee celebration at Glebeland Primary school on Wednesday 
25th May from 1:00pm - 3:30pm. We will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on the school 
field with a number of themed games and refreshments for everyone to enjoy. Just in case the sun 
isn’t shining, the backup date for this event will be Friday 27th May from 1:00 - 3:30pm. More details 
about the event will follow next Term. 
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Red Kite Class 
Our new history topic for this half term is about the  
Golden Age of Islamic Civilisation. To support this  
we have been reading some tales from 1001  
Arabian nights. We have learnt the story of King  
Shaharyar and Shaherazad and are now learning  
the story of Aladdin. Please encourage your children  
to tell you the story so far using the story map to help  
them to remember. They even have actions! 
 
 
           

Robins 
This week Robins’ butterflies have emerged from their chrysalides and after we enjoyed observing them using 
their proboscis to feed on oranges and nectar for a couple of days we released them into the wild. When we 
opened the net we were all able to hold the butterflies on our fingers before they flew away! 
 
We have also begun our new Talk for Writing text "Handa's surprise" and have begun learning about Africa and 
the animals which live there. 
 

                                               
 

Class News 

 Woodpeckers 
The children in Woodpecker Class have been measuring length and height this week.  They have used 
paperclips, cubes and rulers to measure and had lots of fun measuring their classroom. 

Health and Safety Message 

Nut allergy warning:  Please note that we have checked and this product  
does contain nut derivatives (Almond Oil).  Due to potential nut allergy issues  
we cannot accept it at school.  

 


